Brighton Primary School

Strings Program Expression of Interest

We are offering beginner music lessons to students in Years 3
& 4. Lessons are held during school hours, on school
grounds. Instruments are available for hire through the school
and a small fee will be charged each term. Available
instruments are Viola, Violin, Cello and Double Bass.

Places are limited so this is an expression of interest ONLY.

If your child is interested, please fill in the return slip
below and send it to the front office by Tuesday 4
December.

Please return to Sarah in the Front Office

My child would like to be
considered for string lessons in 2019.

Room: Year:
Instrument preference:
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